

Date May 1/18

s.16

Page

see BN May 2/18.

ADVICE TO CABINET.

MOD, MLP, MSP, MGN, ~~AMS~~

Date May 9/18

Broughts Ach. pelaeo 5 Nations into the business

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page

(2/2)

s.12,s.13,s.16

- wishes of community ?
- informal order / Start Decision Maker - FLATRO
- check

Date May 9/98.

Coastal First Nations - Options Paper

- see notes → suggestions.

- GCPE - assigned staff (1-2)

- Don Hall NTC communication RST

- recently returned

- D Penock - DFO -

- Don W. knows Brian Kingston.

- Brian Norton - Federation of Streamkeepers

- Christine Burgess - Seafood Alliance - MAACFA
Shedding up.

- Differentiate budget b/t CFN

Date May 11/18

3a. Planning

June 14 casual retreat - LTBD

June 29 retreat strategic discussion YK

Strat doc to Kate ASAP.

- Policy work - need opportunity shop
- work closer w/ Suzanne's shop
- ENESC education FNEC Commitment Doc
- ~~knowing~~

~~From~~

Phone Adam/Claire.

Wild Salmon Add-3019 Process

May 12/18

s.12, s.13, s.16

~~Handwritten scribbles~~

Date May 15/10

s.16

Page

(1)

Date May 16/18

MA Meeting

* see Jack. - 10 Principles. DRAFT.

- Don W. sending ^{30k public servants} email to all public servants next Tues May 22

- Day after, SDM committee to be struck

- ADM Committee to be struck

- Indigenous self-determination is central to both UNDRIP & TRC Calls to Action

- what does Sec. 35 mean? centre around self-gov't (2) lands governance, services, etc.

- Canada released similar principles in July 2017

- Principles focused on how BC interact on discussions of policies, programs & legislation
- in action (2) EA process; BC's approach to child welfare; Indigenous learnings into classrooms; TRC into resource management

- DRAFT - Deliberate, need to meet w/ FNs (2) FNLC & other key partners

- opportunity to change/update after FN feedback

- hence Working Groups have until OCT 15/18

- SDM and legal advice should reflect the ~~DRAFT~~ DRAFT Principles

- DMC briefed last Friday

- FPIC - we will figure it out together

- FNLC may suggest the Principles don't go far enough

FLNRS

(1/2)

May 16/18

- FISH + Wildlife now split - branches being split - habitat could be moved w/ fisherries
 - done about a month ago.
- largely focused on freshwater, steelhead and internal runs w/ DFO
- been aware for some time the need to address habitat + enhancement
 - under Jennifer's direction
- focus on wild salmon, land/water managers - allows people working w/ forestry and other staff.
- working on putting the parts together - building bridges to regional operations.

Page

(22)

Date

- be more proactive rather than reactive
- a lot of great opportunities
- policy side of freshwater, practical application, we have the spawning beds DFO w/ tidal.
- Steelhead ADG DFO, collaborative approach, v. positive 2 years

s.12, s.16

Page

Page

PSF

19

Date May 16/18

- Bill C68 to Select Standing Committee.
- Secretariat function =
- commercial side not a lot of support for Eastern midland
- let's grow more fish
- enthusiasm but no lead - (12) Beech or Gilstream
- enhancement programme - which is much different than habitat restoration.
- OPP - talk positively about oceans w/o talking ships
- restore the original endowment? be of use to govt - we support a lot stream keepers ...
- wild salmon licence plate
- lines of sight on a variety of issues w/in BC's purview.
- 9.5 in w/ salmon stamps, tidal Fisheries licence - all coming back to BC
- 36 since 1996 - go to \$10 per stamp
- 2% increase.
- unified plan for L. Fraser w/ (12) BCOWF,
- key Chinooks - Harrison wharves use the monies - S. Thompson summer chinook most abundant + they are taking the big fish - for S. pod Oceans
- money into natural habitat.

Page

(2/2)

Date

- loss of wetlands large part of Elkhool
- BC has freshwater - power and authority
- 13/28 submissions for OPP-BC non-profit
 - ~ 15m left. - \$1m/yr is max
- PSF assessment of current wetlands \$3m
 - easily \$15m
- generally \$1.2m over 3 yrs.
- organization takes in money, managed by foundation - model?
- Brian - Ottawa - 1st week of June
- Wild Salmon Forever - going to OTTAWA
 - June 4-5 - take nets out
 - Pattison, Allard
- Oct 11/18 Jack Peole Plaza DFO lecture, 3
600 from US - cultural celebration
sign from countries = 145 - 2
- Roseanne Moran - caucus meeting/briefing
- Bill Reid Gallery to host the branding for
wild salmon.

Page

(4)

Date May 17/18

WTO Salmon Strategy

s.12

WSAC - Eric May 17/18
- PSF Board of Directors - Ward Bond
- Martin Cough - Fisheries Institute
Rec 4290 GDP of all Fisheries

Page

1
2

Date May 17/18

ADVICE TO CABINET

s.12,s.13,s.16

2/2

s.12,s.13,s.16

Date

Page

Date May 18/18

Values ~~from~~ will salmon ionic - tangible
- Mike ^{Serbo} Madson, Christensen ~~not~~
- no written responses.

WSAC

s.12,s.16

May 27/10

s.22

Tami's

KM - C Angie Bailey to meet
the Premier - AG cited ongoing
cases as to him unable to meet.

s.22

- mid June - CFN PMJT OPP announcement.
4 ministers + PM
- 3 working groups DFO Fish Rehabilitation
 - governance, recreating small boat
 - end of July → review in Aug
whether we are on or not.
 - on track

Mon May 28 CPT - Victoria
Symposium - On Water Resources Association

Regianne Moram - Fish farm protesters
in Melanie Mark's office.

s.12

Date May 25/18

CRT - see f/u call next week.

May 28/18

- Sustainable aquaculture - 2nd tier
- value chain/supply chain - shellfish
 - ocean ranching
 - not intended to prejudice title/rights
 - Cape Canaveral south end

Finance - Ramon Racionand May 28/18
Committee - timing in Fall?

Shell	40	50
Petrochem	15	20
44 700	15	15
H. K. S. B. S. S. S.	5	15
Kogas	25	
Petrochem	10	

R. Shand

Page

s.16

Amanda Campbell

Date June 1/18

s.16

Debra Kochie

June 1/18

- Hilltsu + Andor + TWS declined
- encourage many FNs - pro bona PhD student approached FNs to no avail
- affirmation of Sejour's lecture - FN?
Tandem Mtn. - effort to get RM back out

13

Date 9-5-18

TNG Landing Lip Table - NCO

s.16

27

Date

s.16



s.16

Date

Page

1/2

Fish farms - 5 Nations

Date Jun 5/18

s.12,s.16

Page

2/2

s.16

Date

Page

7635375[#]

Date

June 19/18

FF Announcement

s.12,s.16

(E/3)

Greg D + Jaime S

Date July 3/18

Champions Table. L/in to Room + Cabinet

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page 1

2/3

s.12,s.13,s.16

Date

(3/3)

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page

s.16

1912 10 21/19

Page

1/3

Date July 16/18

WSAC

s.12,s.13,s.16

2/3

Date

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page |

3/3

Date

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page :

(13)

Seafood Alliance

Date July 27/18

- Christina Burridge CEO
- Chris Spence

→ 3,200 wild seafood jobs → ultimately more
GDP than agriculture + total recreational
fisheries → $\frac{1}{3}$ licences owned by FNs or FN
entities (DFO numbers), hard to determine
individual licences.

- can't 3/5 outside Vancouver.

- Minister Chan - 70% USA - fisheries, groundfish
China + Japan → depends on the
products

80% 1990 frozen to Japan now 90% goes down
the US

- (handout) - scale is quite different + b/c
Atlantic + Pacific - small boat fleet
b/c of lobster fisheries. (1)

- Herring Plan - comparable declines due to cod

1 Herring in Atlantic + 14.4% in Pacific

- salmon transfers went to high areas when no
salmon.

- Alaska biggest competitor - our advantage is
geography - closer to markets + transportation
equals shelf life - retail want a week of
shelf life

- protecting whale stocks priority of DFO

- 20-40% across the board - Alaska 20%.

- time to reconsider whale stocks (14) but the lakes

- 1990 farmed salmon BC 12% wild salmon now less
than 1% today.

2/3

Date

- less ships boats on the water, less gear in the water, less ~~contaminated~~^{polluted} catch, less impact on the bottom.

- groundfish integration - BC supported.

- BC - extract the value out of the resource.

- can't go back - given for conservation - but other markets EU certification.

- can't go backwards - conservation is key.

- harvest with shall be/needs to be discussed.

- Atlantic model to BC - scale, Atlantic model would not work here.

① groundfish integration is mand. in BC solution

② Gwaii Haanas Marine Conservation Area

- industry approached B.C. + CHN, asked for time to put in a process 2 months w/ individual fishers + fisheries w/ a plan w/ better plan to meet of the conservation - there is going to be pain - but that.

- B.C. 1-68 - habitat (only a good thing) could deal back on conservation. → fundamentally, cod. has what Minister could do w/ ministerial discretion → regulations will be concerned → a lot of uncertainty to have Minister's authority or (comes to be had) → anxious Minister impose Atlantic on the Pacific.

- let's go w/ a made in BC solution

- anomaly w/ FNS involvement - fisheries - uncertainty

Page

33

Date

- uncertainty in industry scares off investments, being in capital + small/median businesses.
- consultations on changes did not live up to the quality of consultation
- a lot of individuals have incorporated in Pacific 2-H = Atlantic

s.12

Page

Date Aug 13/18

s.12,s.13,s.16

Page

Date Aug 16/18.

Lamel, Simon, Cory

s.12.s.13.s.16

Page

Date Aug 22/18.

s.16

Page

Date Aug 23/18

- 40 - common language - some "opaqueness"
- House Act 1, possible FID same day - Poverty Action Plan, risk sharing → UBCM, FNCA biz meetings too small → Chapman/Abbott report, biz infrastructure announcements, child plan, pro rep referendum → by on LNH, Climate Plan Oct and confirmation of plan members Nov., will it agree? no confidence matters, oppose LNH Income Tax (never proclaimed), if opposed won't be until spring. → LNH Canada, F's relationships → acknowledge/open relationship access NOV meeting Aug 31 → delivery system
- 41 - regulatory review, wall to wall, small org → opportunity to tie it all together, public narrative → coordinated pricing volatile inputs (ie Trump factor) showing what we need to do here in BC → what do we want to do w/ reviews, increase collaborations, confidence in regulatory system → look at objective goal, copper gas → public service is exhausted, spend time if intended outcome is A or B, we can work w/ govt on A or B during process

s.12

42 - no "backfill" on capacity, due to speed of reviews, some of the crucial details are missed → the structure of reviews, no time for discussions internally

Page

57 - Professional balance - not supporting life of not including regulators,
 - better time, allocation of 30 mins resources → 2 days from 1st
 discussions → 3 things → included → not taken into account → what 3 things
 regulation → written.
 BC - NDA as 1 member 3 not helpful / constructive Date noted? - not FDG

absence of structure / governance is the concern - consult.

94 - trade (C) Siffwood → 3 submissions regulatory review this
 week, 4 technical working groups, given 1 week input, SP 11
 - robust economy → cost centralization review, this Friday
 - sufficient management → carbon tax review → small orgs esp. being run
 - good, solid → we want to be thoughtful, we need more time, our
 strong desire is strong pol. eq. → strong economy → regulatory
 and cost burden → Ains Chagnon / Robell review, we missed
 7 12 11 10

s.12

BC
 BC

60 - resources issue and recruitment - regu-
 → our help manage regulations, political of members
 municipalities

57 - capacity and equipment for industry needs to go to
 people who know how & where to use them.

ET - cumulative impact less helpful to avoid issues addressed by
 regulatory legislation → we can help on the messaging side of members
 → access to land = public confidence; need mutually agreeable of gov
 → professional orgs regulated as board. feeling need to more careful

ETC → approach, example of → communicate clearly → Blackberry and
 essentially, vote of → territory, members comfortable → 800+ people
 VETO & consulted; 1-2 not → investors informed of risk → April Report, Jan

Date Aug 28/18

LA 5

s.16

Wholesale / FF

Aug 28/18

s.16

- FF - C

Aug 23/18

- co-production include seaweed / cucumbers white bellows → back of Atlantic salmon.
- clean up in Fritres as well.

s.16

s.16

7635375

Date

Aug 30/18

s.16

- told them that this was going to happen
- the first error is most significant

Page

15

Date Aug 31/18

Smithers

s.16

Page

25

Date

s.16

3/5

Date

s.16

Page

7/5

Date

Page

2/5

s.16

Date

Page

Date Sept 7/18

WSAC

s.16

- need to get things considered by Ottawa
- they need more time no way around it.

Page

Date *Sept 5/18*

*Tester Sony
Boss Power / Windy Tyce?
Alexandra*

s.13,s.16

Page |

still possible → what can be done to protect watershed → what is the common ground?

~~① INGC~~ ~~②~~ ^{SW/OW} ~~③~~ ^{primary} ~~④~~ ^{RDY} ~~⑤~~ ^{ING} - ^{local} ~~⑥~~ ^{WSAC}
 ⑤ Beamsch ⑥ ~~SDM?~~ - ^{standing}

- in 759 dialogue, two-way, meaningful
 - Annals - P110.

Korbas Sept 2/8

Date *Sept 12/18.*

TNG =

s.13,s.14,s.16

Page

Date *Sept 12/18*

AG Committee

s.16

Date

WSAC

Sept 18/18

- internal review of final report - Sept 25/18
- public phasing document - Standing Committee
- looking for names/orgs → must a lot of time.
- early October

Page

Date Sept 12/13

s.12,s.16

Date

- See 16 / 17 BC Lands Act offered - postage
stamp parcels assumes BC Crown Title

s.16

- Reg Mueller - trying to meet TBM - Calvin H. - "greenest project on planet"
- ~~Barbara~~ Vancouver ~ 40 min / 30 min
- gathering momentum - even federally

-
- FNLC caucus moving 2 days before
 - EMBC at USCA offered to do one on one meetings would like to do FNLC - no concerns.
 - only on the 20th.
 - line ministries want to do bi-lateral sessions and engagement
 - Sarah & Shauna spoke to GCPE Rick D., ADM, Stephanie getting them up to speed on media and/or announcements for time FNLC.

VM ~~Page~~ 6729004029

s.16

Grain areas ^{bits} ~~closed~~

Date *Oct 11/18*

s.16

Page

Date OCT 17/18

BA FF - NO Brief

s.16

Page

Date OCT 25/18

Dec 5 ~~the~~ Action Plan, & Affordability Review

s.12

- First Ministers' Meeting in Ottawa after event.

Page

Date OCT 24/18

s.16

s.16,s.22

Nota

Date OCT 26/08

s.16

24

25

26

27

28

29

30

31

32

33

34

35

36

37

38

39

Page